
Contact:
Christine Del Pozo, Executive Dir. of Human Resources
Stanwood-Camano School District
26920 Pioneer Highway, Stanwood, WA 98292
360-629-1200
cdelpozo@stanwood.wednet.edu

TO: Stanwood-Camano Board of Directors

FROM: Christine Del Pozo, Executive Director of Human Resources

SUBJECT: Letter of Agreement with the Public School Employees of Stanwood-Camano

DATE: August 8, 2023

TYPE: Action Required

Please see the attached Letter of Agreement with the Public School Employees of
Stanwood-Camano outlining the process to cover paraeducator positions when no paraeducator
substitutes are available.

Recommendations: We recommend you approve this Letter of Agreement with the Public
School Employees of Stanwood-Camano.

Every student is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting
and is prepared for the future of their choice
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